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BHARATIYA VIDYA BHAVAN'S MEHTA VIDYALAYA

SOCIAL AWARENESS AND SENSITIVITY CAMP (SAS CAMP) 2020
CLASS Xl

18.3.2020

Dear Parents,

The Social Awareness and Sensitivity camp is organized annually at the
commencement of academic session for class XI. This camp is organized as a
COI_npl_llSOTY component of +2 studies and curriculum. In keeping with the
objectives of Bhavans , the camp aims to enhance the personality, self esteem,
team building & decision making ability, community awareness, leadership
qualities and other life skills of students.

IF is e)_:pected that with group work individualized reflective sessions and larger
visualization of issues concerning self and society, child will come positively as
a transformed being. He/she will certainly be more confident than before and
become a thinking & sensitive person.

The camp will cover the sessions on adolescence issues, communication skills,
comprehensive career guidance, personality development ,debating skills &
group work. It would also include sessions on social issues like environment
,care of the elders and street children etc.

S.A.S camp will be organized from 13t April to 215 April 2020. A detailed
session wise timetable specifically designed for the camp will be given to the
students later and will be uploaded on the school website also.

Attendance is compulsory and the grade earned from this camp will be given
to the CBSE to be incorporated in the mark sheet and certificate of class XI and

XII. Parents must ensure that students attend the camp on normal timings of
the school.

Session for Parents: School is organizing the following sessions for parents on

21st April 2020 from 9.15 a.m. to 11.30 am.
» Career Counseling Session
5 Session on Understanding the procedure for Stream Allotment in class

XI.
> Session on Understanding Evaluation Criteria of class XI.

e IMPORTANT NOTE:- _ s :
Fee for admission to class XI should be deposited by 10t April’ 2020. And fee Slip to

be handed over to the class teacher on 13t April’ 2020.

With best wishes and kind regards




